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7th June 2017 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Sports Day - Thursday 15th June 2017 
 

Years 5 & 6 Morning - 9.30am to 12.00pm  
Years 3 & 4 Afternoon - 1.00pm to 3.30pm 
 

We are looking forward to this year’s Sports Day on Thursday 15th June. All parents are welcome 
that day to come and watch the children take part. If you need to stay for both sessions and would 
like to have a picnic lunch on the school field you are very welcome.  
 

Please note that all the children will be eating their lunch in the dining hall as normal as the field will 
need to be set up ready for the afternoon.  
 

PE Kit 
We would like every child to come to school on Thursday 15th June in their PE kit, including 
House T shirt, to save any delays in changing. Please make sure they have a named bottle of water 
and sun lotion at school with them on the day.  
 

Please can the children also come in to school in their PE kit on Monday 12th June as we will 
be having field events throughout that day for the children only (sorry no parents). Please can you 
also make sure they have a named bottle of water and sun lotion on this day too.  
  
Friends of Busbridge Junior School Refreshments 

There will be refreshments available to purchase on Sports Day which will be for adults only. They 
are kindly being organised by the Friends of Busbridge Junior School, and we are very grateful for 
their offer to arrange this. The Friends would welcome donations of cakes and biscuits to serve on 
the refreshments stall. Please bring your contributions along to the school hall on the morning of 
Sports Day Thursday 15th June - please ensure items are unopened, in date and have no nuts in 
accordance with our school policy.  
 

In addition the Friends would also really appreciate volunteers to help serve the refreshments. If you 
are able to offer your help either in the morning or the afternoon please contact the Friends Secretary 
Clare Parsons by email to clarebrigham@hotmail.com giving your availability.  

 
Thank you for your support and we hope to see you all there. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Carolyn Holmes 
Headteacher 

 

 


